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COMMON PROVIDER AUDIT FINDINGS 
 

In response to provider requests, the ValueOptions® Maryland Quality Management Department 
has compiled a list of common audit findings based on the OMHC and PRP audits conducted 
between September 1, 2009 and March 31, 2010. 
 
The document is posted on this website, http://maryland.valueoptions.com, For Providers, 
Provider Information, Compliance. 
 
We hope providers find this information useful and welcome comments or questions. 
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